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MONSTER TRUCKS TO JOIN LINE UP AT QATAR AIRWAYS 
AUSTRALIAN MOTORCYCLE GRAND PRIX 

 
With just one month to go until the Qatar Airways Australian Motorcycle Grand Prix 
2024, excitement for the on-track action in the midst of a thrilling MotoGP™ season is 
high. And in addition to the huge line-up of international and local categories set to 
race at the Phillip Island Grand Prix Circuit, the off-track offering will keep fans of all 
ages entertained. 
 
Lukey’s Lawn, located by Turn 9, will be home to Monster Trucks, which thrill-seeking 
fans can ride along in for a gravity-defying experience. 
 
An all-new Games Zone, located near Turn 1, will be a haven for the competitive spirit, 
with axe throwing, reaction testers, motorbike arcade games, and classic carnival 
games like King of the Hammer. 
 
Alongside the Gardner Straight, outside the Expo, fans can test their skills on the Moto 
Trainer Official MotoGP Licenced Simulators. 
 
 
From 18-20 October, MotoGP™, Moto2™ and Moto3™ along with OJC will return to 
Phillip Island, including Australian riders Jack Miller, Pedro Acosta, Jacob Roulstone and 
Joel Kelso, for three days of thrilling motorsport. 
 
For more information and to purchase tickets, visit www.motogp.com.au/tickets 
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